
  
                                     Parks & Landscapes Services Division 

 
                                                        6th October 2021 
 
 
To the Lord Mayor, Chairperson and Members of 
The North Central Area Committee 
 
Meeting: 18/10/2021 
 
 

Update on the Discovery Centre 

 
 

The Design & Planning Team for the Discovery Centre are continuing with the development of the 
Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) for the project, which will incorporate feedback from the 
most recent consultation carried out. It is envisaged that this will be ready for presentation to the 
NCAC at the end of this year or early in 2022. The EIA will be presented to the NCAC within this 
timeframe. 
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